Payne, Nancy 0362-1§

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Folstrom, Bill; Yehlen, Mark; Perez, Henry; Eeg, Thomas
Subject: RE: Significant alley pothole

Make sure this gets put on the 3/27/18 as a referral from Ald. Perez to introduce a preliminary resolution. See below.

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer, Assistant Commissioner of Public Works City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

P 262.636.9460

F 262.636.9545

C 262.620.4615

From: Perez, Henry

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 11:29 AM
To: Eeg, Thomas; Rooney, John

Cc: Folstrom, Bill; Yehlen, Mark

Subject: RE: Significant alley pothole

Thank you please schedule a public hearing and expedite if possible since it may affect the fire department. Thank you
From: Eeg, Thomas

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 9:59 AM

To: Rooney, John

Cc: Folstrom, Bill; Yehlen, Mark; Perez, Henry

Subject: RE: Significant alley pothole

The Field Office did look at it and it is beyond what we can repair or patch. It would be appropriate to have the public
hearing for this alley.

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. [mailto:Thomas.Eeg@cityofracine.org]
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works / Operations

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, Wisconsin 53403

262-636-9123

262-636-9142 Fax

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2018 8:57 AM

To: Eeg, Thomas

Cc: Folstrom, Bill; Yehlen, Mark; Perez, Henry
Subject: RE: Significant alley pothole



Tom,

This is for DPW to look at for maintenance. If Ald. Perez wants it rebuilt, a public hearing needs to be held. He will have
to submit a communication requesting it so a preliminary resolution may be introduced. It will be a spring 2019 PH for
2020 construction, if approved.

[cid:image001.png@01D3B9ES.C72A3660]

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer, Assistant Commissioner of Public Works City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

P 262.636.9460

F 262.636.9545

C 262.620.4615

From: Eeg, Thomas

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 4:40 PM
To: Rooney, John

Subject: FW: Significant alley pothole

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. [mailto:Thomas.Eeg@cityofracine.org]
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works / Operations

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, Wisconsin 53403

262-636-9123

262-636-9142 Fax

From: Perez, Henry

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 11:54 AM
To: Eeg, Thomas

Subject: Fw: Significant alley pothole

Please handle and advise.

Sent from my LG V10, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

------ Original message------
From: James O'Hagan

Date: Fri, Mar 9, 2018 11:02 AM
To: Perez, Henry;

Cc:

Subject:Significant alley pothole

Good morning Alderman Perez,

We have a significant pothole in the alley behind my home at 1230 Monroe Ave. This is the alley directly behind the fire
station. It's approximately 6 feet long and looks like it goes down three layers of asphalt. See attached photos.

Thank you for your attention to the matter.



[Image]
[Image]

Jim
@jimohagan
“If you want to build a ship, don’t drum up the men to gather wood, divide the work, and give orders. Instead, teach

them to yearn for the vast and endless sea.”
Antoine de Saint-Exupéry
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